Ref: 11/03292/FUL

London Borough of Camden 1

Environment Department
Town Hall Extension
Argyll Street

LONDON
WC1TH 8ND

Dear Sirs

This application is submitted under the:
TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING ACT 1990.
(and associated legislation)

Proposed | The London Eye, The Queen’s Walk, London

Development:

For: Proposal for a Pier extension to the South of the existing London
Eye Millennium Pier. ]‘

Applicant: The EDF Energy London Eye

You can submit comments online and view associated
documents.

Please note: Plans will not be available to view online until 3
working days after the date of the notification.

Please forward any observations you may wish to make by 4 November 2011
If you have not replied within this period | will assume that you have no observations on the proposal.

Where plans are not available, and you are unable to make comments without them, please make
contract with us within the next seven days using the details below:

Case Officer: Mr Nicholas Linford
Phone: 020 7926 4069

Email:

Lambeth Planning Telephone 020 7926 1180
Phoenix House Facsimile 020 7926 1171

10 Wandsworth Road, www . lambeth.gov.uk

London lambethplanning@lambeth.gov.uk

SW8 2LL



